GHS Announcements
Monday, March 20, 2017
 
MISC
Attention Fine Arts NYC Trip Participants: Please leave your school laptop at home due to liability issues. It will be safer there! Thanks in advance for your co-operation.

Closing reception for Youth Art Month (YAM) is March 25th at Grandview College from 1-4. Work by Isabela Gallegos, Danica Nolton, Sydney Green and Kaylin Mackin represents GHS.  
Come meet the artist at the closing reception March 23rd from 5-6 at the downtown Stewart Community Gallery.  Cookies provided.

Don't miss your final opportunity to perform onstage this year! Auditions for SENIOR SHOWCASE start TODAY! Six wonderful short one acts will be directed by seniors Lucas Chamberland, Zac Loftin, Maddie Topliff, Naomi Veldboom, Steven Sharpe, and Leah Ramsey. The quick, five minute auditions will be held in the auditorium this Monday, March 20th, from 6 - 8 PM and Wednesday, March 22nd 
from 3:30 - 5 PM. The performances will be June 2nd. Sign up outside the choir room TODAY!
Students, please complete the following survey:  Language Used Around GHS
ATHLETICS
COUNSELING OFFICE

​The PSAT Study Guides are now available to those who have signed up for the PSAT 10 on Tues., April 4.  If you have paid the $15 testing fee, please stop by the Counseling Office to pick up your Study Guide. 

Grinnell High School Counselors will host a ZAPS ACT Test Prep Seminar on March 20 & 21 from 6:30 pm to 9 pm in the HS Media Center.  A majority of students who attend a ZAPS Seminar raise their ACT score by 2-4 pts. Cost is $79.99.
The seminar will include:
- Five hours of personal instruction with an expert test specialist 
- Study materials, including a comprehensive study guide and six practice tests per subject
- Subject review and strategies for every question type in each section of the test
- A customized study plan
Register at:  www.doorwaytocollege.com  or  call 877-927-8378
CLUBS/ACTIVITIES

Film club will be meeting TODAY. The film of the week will be "Hacksaw Ridge". Anyone under 17 needs parent permission to view, since the film is rated R. Permission forms are available in room 14. 

T.A.T.U. (Teens Against Tobacco Use), is holding a meeting on Tuesday, 3/21 at 3:30 in the GHS media center.  Get involved in tackling tobacco use!  Come join in the fun and activities that we have planned! 
Have you ever thought that math could be more than just an academic discipline--maybe even a sport? If so, you're completely right! Well, sort of. Come to Math Club this Monday to compete in our special Relay Race Day! Contact Molly Skouson (skousonm@grinnell.edu) for more information.
The Outdoor Program is sponsoring an evening trip on March 23rd to Climb Iowa, an indoor climbing gym in Grimes, Iowa.  Come try new routes and get instruction on bouldering and top roping.  We will leave the high school at 3:30 and return by 8:15 pm.  All fees are paid for by Outdoor Program.  If you have your own harness and shoes, please bring.  Stop by Ms. Meyer's room to sign up and pick up a permission slip and gym waiver.  Deadline will be Tuesday, March 21st.  

There will be a FCA 3-on-3 basketball tournament on Wednesday March 22nd at 7:00 in the big gym. Sign teams up to Emilee Hulsing (hulsiemi@grinnell-k12.org). $3 per player. 
